
EURL-FV Workshop 2014 
for Pesticide Residues in fruits and vegetables

The EURL–FV is pleased to invite the National Reference
Laboratories for Fruits and Vegetables to the EURL-FV Workshop
2014. The workshop will be held in Almería, Spain, 11-12 September
2014 at the Hotel Barceló Cabo de Gata (Retamar, Almería-
SPAIN).

Reimbursement to NRLs will be made following the European Union
rules, for travel costs, hotel costs and daily allowance for one
participant per NRL and a maximum of 1 participant per country.
Please, inform us as soon as possible of the selected eligible
participant in order to get acceptable flight ticket costs.

For registration, there is a Form named ‘Eligible Application Form’
that can be downloaded from the EURL-FV web site (www.eurl-
pesticides.eu). The deadline to apply is the 23rd of June 2014.

In order to facilitate your travel, the EURL-FV will assume directly the
cost of the hotel booking and the flight tickets for those eligible
participants. Please fill in the form with your data and your
preferences and we will book everything for you through our travel
agency.

There will be approximately 20 extra vacancies for other members
of NRLs or official laboratory participants that would like to attend
being non-eligible participants. Those participants will have to pay
250 Euros that will cover coffees, meals and conference
attendance. They have to register through another Application
Form, named ‘Non-eligible Application Form’ in the website. Please
be aware that there is no more availability for further participants.

Non-eligible participants will have to book by themselves.

EURL-FV
University of Almería - CITE I

Ctra. Sacramento s/n   La Cañada de San Urbano
04120 ALMERÍA (SPAIN)

Tel (+34) 950 01 50 34/950 01 41 02

The programme will be published in July and will to cover the
following topics:

• EUPTs-FV
• NRL experiences on quantification strategies
• Stability of analytical standards, current approaches,

benefits and drawbacks
• How to deal with difficult matrices? Current strategies and

results from EUPTs
• HRMS for pesticide analysis
• Problematic compounds in MRM (captan, folpet, dicofol,

etc)

All participants are invited to contribute to the workshop by active
participation in round tables.

If there are any further questions, don’t hesitate to contact with:

Carmen Ferrer
cferrer@ual.es

We hope that we sparked your interest and that you will
participate in this workshop.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Almería.

Kind regards,

EURL-FV


